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          Monday, 26th September 2022 
 

Ref: Bell-boating Regatta – Saturday, 8th October 2022       
    

Dear Class 4 Parents, 
 
In advance of Class 4’s Bell-boating day, next Tuesday, 4th October, we are already looking forward to 
taking part in the Bell-boating Regatta on the River Avon at Bidford on Saturday 8th October. 
 
The regatta will be based at The Frog Inn who have kindly agreed for the regatta to use their grounds. We 
would politely ask that you do not bring food and drink on to the premises as we appreciate the goodwill 
of the pub. You can of course purchase food and drink from The Frog Inn.  
 
We need to confirm the number of teams we are entering so that Andy can organise the event; please can 
you complete the attached slip to confirm if you are available to attend and return to the school office as 
soon as possible, but no later than Monday, 3rd October.  
 
The first race is at 1pm – the aim is to have crews for the first 2 races loaded and on their way to the start 
by 12.40pm and those taking part in heats 3 and 4 to have their buoyancy aids on ready. We are therefore 
recommending that all competitors arrive by 12.30pm. The event should be finished by approximately 
4.30pm. 
 
Children should come dressed as they have been asked to for their Bell-boating day. There will be a 
parents’ race at the end of the afternoon, please let us know if you would like to take part. 
 
Many thanks for your support of this exciting opportunity, 
 
Best wishes, 

 
Mary Gray 
Head of School 
       
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
My child, ……………………………………………………………………….. will / will not be available for the regatta on 
Saturday, 8th October.           
 

I/we would like to enter the parents race…………………………………………………………………………………… 
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